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By email only to Ernest Amoako@woking. gov.uk

Dear Mr Amoako
Woking Site Allocations DPD Proposed Minor Modifications
Thank you for your email of 7 October 2019 inviting comments on the above document.

As the Government's adviser on the historic envirenment Historic England is keen to ensure
that the protection of the historic environment is fully taken into account at all stages and
levels of the local planning process, and welcomes the opportunity to comment upon this key

planning document.

Historic England’s comments in our letter of 13 December 2018 relating to the consultation of
correction in relation to two proposed policies; GB3 and GBL1T. We are pleased that the
minor modifications no.39 and no.60 address these matters satisfactorily and, consequently,

the draft Site Allocations DPD were miner in nature and asked for clarification and factual

we have no outstanding matters in relation to the draft DPD.
These comments are based on the information provided by you at this time and for the
avoidance of doubt does not reflect our obligation to advise you on, and potentially object to,

any specific development proposal which may subsegquently arise from this or later versions
of the plan and which may, in our view, have adverse effects on the historic environment.

Yours sincerely
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Alan Byrne
Historic Environment Planning Adviser
Historic England, 4th Floor, The Atrlum, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate HIll, London EC4R I¥A

Telephone 020 7973 3700 HistoricEngland.ong.uk
Plaaza note that Historic England operatas an access to Information policy.

Comespondence or Informatlon which you send us may therafore become publicly avallable
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